
The Gray County Board of Commissioners met as the Board of Canvassers on Monday, August 8, 2022, 
with Glenn Oyler and Ashley Rogers, County Clerk, attending.  Amanda Thomas and Sean Wendel were 
appointed to fill the vacancies of Mark Busch and Orville Williams.        
 
 Records of the Primary Election held on Tuesday, August 8, 2022, were inspected.  There were Fourty-
Four (44) Provisional challenges that were inspected.  Thirty-Four (34) Provisional challenged ballots were 
opened and included with the election results.  The other Ten (10) were found to be valid challenges, as they 
are not registered to vote and were not counted.  The Abstract of Votes Cast is on file. 
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